Louisville Presbyterian Theological Seminary
Project name and key objectives

 

 Louisville Presbyterian Theological Seminary’s (LPTS) Money Matters for Ministry is designed to enable students to manage personal finances wisely during and after seminary and have the ability to lead organizations and teach congregants and clients how to manage finances responsibility. 

Money Matters for Ministry has three integrated components: 1) Research into the scope and impact of student debt and the effectiveness of generous scholarship aid on future ministry; 
2) Three week-long non-credit bearing seminars, including Personal Finance for Ministers, Church/Non-profit Budgeting and Management, and the Lake Institute on Faith and Giving: Fundraising for Religious Professionals; and, 3) Professional and course development.
The most significant activities of our project to date (Received grant in December, 2013)
· Hired consultants to gather data on student loan patterns, diminishing support from denominations, economic downturn, financially troubled congregations, etc., and develop student and alumni surveys.
· Developed student survey to test student financial literacy ( to be implemented March, 2014)
· Set up church administration/non-profit training for grant director (summer 2014)

· Set up on-campus seminars for Lake Institute for next three years for continuing students (August 2014, 15, 16)
· Set  up on-campus personal finance seminars for first-year students (August 2014, 15,16)
· Set up schedule for Church/non-profit budgeting and Management seminars for next three years (January 2015,16,17)

 Two or three of the most important resources we have discovered 
· National Association of Church Business Administrators
· Lake Institute on Faith and Giving: Fundraising for Religious Professionals
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